



William (BILL) Franklin Gardner Memorial Fun Fly



March 25th 2:00PM going till dark

Please come out and join us March 25th 2:00 at the River City Flying club to celebrate the life of our friend Bill Gardner. Bill passed on January 16 losing his ongoing battle with cancer. Bill absolutely loved flying his airplanes and hanging with all of us. So, let's have a fun flying day for Bill. There will be fajitas, sausage, chips and dips served as well as drinks, and some fun flying challenges with prizes. We will also have custom koozies for the first 48 people that show. There is no charge for any of this, but donations are welcome to cover food and drinks. If you would like to bring a dish, our contact info is below. All we require is an AMA number and have fun. If you have any night flying planes, bring those too. We will be hanging after hours. Hope to see you there!!

If weather is not good for flying on this date, we have set a reschedule date for April 15th

For more info and Questions contact Drew Appleby or Kurt Mosel

Drew # 210-240-3437, Kurt # 210-260-1717



